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Hello, 

In regards to Bill 213, you must listen to the scientists and take bolder action. 

The IPCC Report is actually a very conservative report based on consensus. We need bolder action than the IPCC report 
calls for. 

Bill 213 has very weak targets for carbon emissions. 

It is not enough to do our fair share, and does not take into consideration climate justice for developing nations. We are 
in a unique place of privilege, and we need to do our part as a global community to support those who cannot. Climate 
change does not know boundaries. 

We NEED a socially just transition; free from environmental racism and green-washing. 
(ie: Muskrat Falls hydro-electric project is not a good example of renewable energy: it has flooded Indigenous lands with 
mercury) 

Wr are in a CLIMATE EMERGENCY - now is your chance to ACT LIKE IT. 

Kate Pepler 
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